
 

Curriculum Committee Meeting 

March 1, 2022 

 

Present: Dwight Heaster, Ken Lang, Rico Gazal, Kevin Evans, Kaitlin Ensor, Schuyler Chapman, Cheryl 
McKinney, Sara Sawyer, Will Vann, Rachel Adams 

Absent:  Gary Morris, Connie Stout, Jason Barr, Jonathan Minton, Nic McVaney 

Guests:  Ann Reed, Mari Clements, Jeff Hunter 

Approval of Minutes: Dr. Chapman motioned to approve the February 15 minutes, Dr. Vann seconded.  
Motion passed.  

New Business 

Bluegrass Certificate 

• Dr. Morris provided a memo about terminating the Bluegrass Certificate. There was no 
discussion 

Catalog Cleanup 

• Mrs. Nicholas is still working on setting up meeting with departments to discuss questions that 
have come up 

• There was no discussion 

Old Business 

• Request for HLTH courses in Pre-Nursing to count as General Education requirements – Action 
o Dr. Ensor stated that the concerns from the last meeting need to be addressed 
o The Department has not yet met with Academic Affairs on this topic 
o Dr. Evans supported making the courses gen eds, because so many Pre-Nursing students 

won’t make it into the Marshall program 
o Mrs. Adams stated that she currently has CHEM 205 & 206 “hidden” in Degree Works so 

that it doesn’t state it is an option for students, but if a student takes the class, they will 
populate as a gen ed requirement 

o Dr. Heaster motioned to table the topic until the March 15th meeting, Dr. Ensor 
seconded. Motion passed  
 

• Discussion about grades and class standing as course pre-requisites 
o There was no discussion 

 

Dr. Lang adjourned the meeting at 12:48 p.m. 
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